
 

 

 

 

 

  

Update from Ms England 

As we approach the end of the term there are lots of exciting things to look forward to. Please see below for some important 

information on trips and shows between now and the holidays.   
Please note: The 8

th
 December is an INSET day (no pupils in school) and the pupils will finish for the holidays at 2.15 on the 20

th
 December.  

Coffee mornings and parent feedback 

It is wonderful to have the opportunity to catch up 

with some parents at coffee mornings. These are 

held every Friday between 8.30 and 9.30 in the 

primary hall.  

Date Topic Led by 

1
st

 December KSA Expansion 

Q&A – 

Consultation 

update 

Mr 

Haimendorf 

8
th

 December INSET DAY  

15
th

 December Curriculum at 

KSA 

Ms Crompton 

Open office 

A reminder that all parents are welcome to come 

and speak to Ms England in her office between 4 

and 5pm Wednesday – Friday. 

Assembly 

Thank you to all parents who came to the assembly last week. This 

week is the junior school assembly. 

Uniform 

Please ensure that your child is in full school uniform, including a tie, 

black shoes and a blue or black coat. Additional uniform can be 

purchased from https://www.stitchdesign.co.uk/ 

Parent Volunteers for trips 

If you would like to come on a school trip we ask that you email Ms England who will arrange for you to attend training 

beforehand. K.england@kingsolomonacademy.org  

Flu vaccine catch up and school photos catch up 

There will be an additional opportunity for pupils to have the flu 

vaccine. This will be a catch up for pupils who requested it previously 

but were absent or out of school on that day. This catch up will be 

administered today.  

Some siblings were unable to have their photo taken this week, the 

company will be returning to school in January and parents will be 

invited to request a photo if their children did not get one this week. 

The date for these catch up sessions is TBC. Apologies that not all 

sibling photographs happened within the allotted time this week, 

there were some unforeseen complications involving the 

administration of the photos.  

Parents evening 

Thank you to everyone who has booked their appointment. Please follow the link from the website if you haven’t booked 

already, if you are having any trouble booking please speak to one of the receptionists who will be able to help you.  

Clubs 

It has been great to offer so many clubs this half term. The children have enjoyed everything from karate and yoga to craft and 

film club. Please sign up for clubs for next term by Wednesday 6
th

 December. You will receive notification of whether or not 

your child has a place by the 11
th

 and December and payments should be made by the 15
th

 December.  

Clubs for this term finish this week, as they will have run for 10 weeks. 

Trips and shows! You will have additional information from the Heads of Year about each of these items 

Year 2 trip to find out more about the Great Fire of London: Durham class 13
th

 December, Edinburgh 14
th

 December 

Year 1 trip to the zoo: 14
th

 December, Year 1 nativity 18
th

 December 

Reception and nursery Christmas show: 19
th

 December 

http://kingsolomonacademy.org/
mailto:K.england@kingsolomonacademy.org


 

 


